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Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
I am writing to you as a parent or guardian of a student who attends this college as a result of the number 
of complaints that we are receiving regarding traffic issues outside the college.  
 
The large majority of students walk to the college but for those who need to travel by car please consider 
the people you may be disrupting as a result of careless, inconsiderate and often dangerous parking. 
 
Drivers should not stop on double yellow lines. Even 5 seconds of inconsiderate parking causes problems. 
A stationary car can prevent other road users seeing a student. This could be your son/daughter. 
 
Drivers should park legally and safely well away from the college. 
 
We would appreciate your co-operation in reducing the number of dangerous incidents at the college but 
should we continue to receive reports of dangerous parking then we will have no option but to enforce the 
law resulting in a parking fine with the local authority or summons for obstruction. 
 
. 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Richard Baildon 
City Neighbourhood Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


